



## Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to inform you about an exciting event that we have planned for our school community. On Friday, 5th May, we will be celebrating the King's Coronation Day, and as part of the festivities, we are inviting all children to come to school dressed up in red, white and blue, celebration clothes or royal dress up (prince/princesses).

This day will be a wonderful opportunity for our students to showcase their creativity, and we encourage them to get creative and come dressed in their most regal attire. The aim of this day is to celebrate the achievements of the King's Coronation and to inspire our students to learn more about our history and culture.

We hope that all students will participate in this celebration, and we ask parents to assist their children in preparing for this special day. We would like to remind you that the dress code should be appropriate for a school setting.

We are looking forward to seeing all the students dressed up in their red, white and blue or royal outfits, and we are sure that this will be a day that they will remember for a long time.

Yours sincerely

Miss Hamilton

